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Domestic Tax Paid Estimate  
June 25, 2015  

 
Dear Sir/Madam:  
 
In line with our policy of publishing an unofficial domestic tax paid estimate each month, we would like 
to inform you of our May 2015 estimate of 15,700,000 barrels.  May 2014 removals were 16,025,000 
(revised) for a decrease of 2.0 percent.  
 

Month 2014 2015 
Percent 
Change 

Volume 
Change 

January 13,760,957 12,880,000 -6.4% -880,957 
February 13,402,259 12,270,000 -8.4% -1,132,259 

March 14,766,040 15,260,000 3.3% 493,960 

April 14,990,000 15,200,000 1.4% 210,000 

May 16,025,000 15,700,000 -2.0% -325,000 
YTD 72,946,270 71,312,015 -2.2% -1,634,256 

 
 
The June 2015 domestic tax paid estimate will be released on Thursday, July 30th. 
 
Thank you, 
  
Jim McGreevy  
President & CEO  
jmcgreevy@BeerInstitute.org 
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